
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/29/2016 4:11:53 PM

Subject: Jasper Port

Recall that we did a joint press release back in November about the new agreement between GA and SC to build the 
Jasper Port.  Because that announcement did not get a lot of attention, the Gov wants to do a public event 
highlighting the importance of this agreement and the Jasper Port at the site in Jasper in the coming weeks.  We tried 
to work on this event with the Ports Authority and GA pre-flood but couldn’t make it work out.  We need to plan this 
event and then figure out when she can do it. 
 
Note that Gov. Deal will likely not be able to attend, and NH is fine with that.
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief of Staff
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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